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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Thursday 2nd May, Year 1 are having a Stay and Play session around the theme multiplication 
and division and we would love for you to come and join us! Any family member is welcome, 
but due to space in classrooms we ask only one adult comes per child.  
 
We are going to be showing children how to group objects, recognise equal groups as well as 
make arrays to show and represent times tables.   
 
On the day, we will welcome and register the children as usual and at the normal time, we will 
then invite parents in via the KS1 cloakroom at approx. 09:00. During your visit you will not be 
given access to the rest of the school due to safeguarding reasons. The session will last around 
one hour and you will be led out of school by a member of staff via the main office.  
 
Please do not worry about the Maths learning we will be doing, it will be a fun exploration activity 
and hopefully something you and the children will really enjoy! 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip so we know what numbers to expect in each 
classroom and can compile a register to sign you in and out. We hope you will be able to attend 
as this will be a great opportunity to work alongside the children. 
  
Many thanks,  
Miss Charlton, Mrs Conway and Miss Campbell 
 
 
I will be attending the Stay and Play on Thursday 2nd May in:    
 
  

Name of child: _________________________ Your name: ___________________________. 

Signed: ________________________________ Parent/Carer. 

Please return slips by Monday 29th April.  
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